
Pete Ricketts, Governor

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
FOR INFORMATION, CONTACT:
Ruth A. Sorensen, Property Tax Administrator
Property Assessment Division
402-471-5962

Nebraska Aircraft Information Report
Due On or Before February 1, 2018

January 11, 2018 (LINCOLN, NEB.) — The Nebraska Department of Revenue, Property Assessment Division, 
reminds owners, lessees, and managers of any aircraft hangar or land upon which is parked or located any aircraft 
that the Nebraska Aircraft Information Report (Report) must be filed on or before February 1 with the county 
assessor in the county where the hangar or land is located. 

A Report must be filed for all aircraft parked or located in the hangar or on the land as of January 1, 12:01 a.m. of 
each year.

Any owner, lessee, or manager (as described above) who fails to file the Report accurately listing all aircraft 
involved may be subject to fines.

The Nebraska Aircraft Information Report is available at revenue.nebraska.gov/PAD; then click on “Forms” on the 
left side. 

County assessor contact information is available under “Featured Information;” click on “Contact County Assessors 
and Search Parcels.”
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